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RESULTS AND POST RESULTS SERVICES 2024 
 
RESULTS 
 
The dates for results for 2024 are: 
 

GCE  Thursday, 15 August 2024 
GCSE   Thursday, 22 August 2024 

 
All results are kept entirely confidential and restricted to key members of staff, at the discretion of the Headteacher 
until the official dates and times of release of results to candidates. 
 
Results are issued in F6 (Sports Hall) from 8.30 am on each of the days.  The Senior Leadership Team and Head of Sixth 
Form will be available throughout the morning to discuss Sixth Form options and any higher education issues. 
 
Students who are not able to collect results in person can either have them sent to their school email address or 
nominate a family member to collect on their behalf.  Permission for both needs to be sent via email to the Exams 
Officer at e.kemp@queenelizabeths.co.uk 
 
When you receive your results, if you believe that that your grade may be incorrect or you wish to put in an appeal 
application then discuss this first with either members of the Senior Leadership Team, Head of Sixth Form or Head of 
Middle School.  It is important that you raise this issue as early as possible as there are tight timescales set by the 
exam boards. 
 
There are a variety of services post results which are open to students: 
 
Reviews of Results (RoRs)  

• Service 1: Clerical re-check or Service 1 with an ATS copy of re-checked script 

• Service 2: Review of marking or Service 2 with an ATS copy of reviewed script 

• Priority Service 2: Review of marking or Priority Service 2 with an ATS copy of reviewed script 

• Service 3: Review of moderation 
 
Appeals 
Following the outcome of RoRs 
 
Access to Scripts (ATS) 

• Copies of scripts to support reviews of marking (priority service) 

• Copies of scripts to support teaching and learning(non-priority service) 
 
Students who request a RoR or ATS have to fill out the appropriate form (copies of these will be the envelope with 
results and extra copies available in the Sports Hall) and make the necessary payment to the school through the usual 
channels.  For those students who are not returning to the school in the summer it is essential that an up-to-date 
email is given for communication of the outcomes.  Discussion around these services is advised to take place with the 
Subject Leader or a membership of the Senior Leadership Team. 
 
As students pay for all post result services, all requests are accepted and processed by the school.  This is dependent 
on forms and payments being received to meet the deadlines set by the examination boards.  The school will not 
process the applications without all necessary consent forms being completed and returned to the Exams Officer. 
 
Certificates 
 
Certificates for summer 2024 will arrive in the Autumn term of 2024.  For students who are still in school these will be 
issued via Form Tutors.  All other students will be able to collect these in person from reception, or by emailing us at 
reception@queenelizabeths.co.uk to give approval for a nominated individual to collect them on the student’s behalf.  
A notice will be placed on the intranet and school’s website to confirm that they are ready to collect. 
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